
NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS

WITHDRAWAL OF PRACTICE NOTE

roolher of 0,f, cat croup

Customers are advised that the Companies and Intellectual Property Commission (CIPC) is

hereby withdrawing Practice note 5 of 2012 and replacing it with Practice note 7 of 2012.

Yours sincerely,

Astrid Ludin

Commissioner: CIPC

/ /2012
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